
Meetings: (monthly) 2nd Wednesday at 7:00 p.m.  Clariti Advanced Vision Correction 
481 S. Landmark Ave., Bloomington, Indiana 

                      *Club Meetings June - September, Held At The Club's Flying Site 
Flying Site:  1 mile East of SR 37 on Wylie Road, Bloomington, IN 

Website:     http://www.monroecountyrcclub.org 

January 2020 Edition 
Happy New Year! 

President:           Mark Sexton        812-327-6012      cudaman321@sbcglobal.net 
VP/Treasurer:   Rick Hill              812-336-1746      hill2@indiana.edu 
Secretary:           Jeff Snodgrass     317-370-4343      jmsnodgrass58@att.net 
Newsletter:         Brian Elliott        765-346-1123       n9jpx09@yahoo.com 

December Meeting Notes… 
     We had a good time & a great meal at the Hoosier Bar & 
Grill in Ellettsville during 
the annual Christmas 
party / meeting of the 
Monroe County R/C Club 
on December 11th. 
    The staff at the Hoosier 
kept us lubricated until the 
food was ready & gave 
everybody a chance to visit. 
    After everyone had been 
through the buffet line at 
least once President Mark 
Sexton & VP Rick Hill held 
a short business meeting & 
passed out certificates of 
appreciation to several club 
members for outstanding 
service to the club.  They 
also passed out several 
“Dork Award” certificates 
prepared by Tim Porter & 
Tim Sparks.  
    After the meeting Tim 
Mellott played a slide show 
set to music using pictures 
he rounded up during 2019.  
    It was a fun evening of 
food, festivities, & 
entertainment. Quite a bargain for twenty bucks! 

Thanks to Mark & Rick for making the arrangements, to all of 
you for participating, & to the staff at the Hoosier for putting up 
with us all evening! More pictures will be available after Rick 
gets them posted on the club website & Secretary Jeff Snodgrass 
may have some on the club Facebook thing. 

Interesting Bits…     
        We were sad to learn that long time club member Larry  

“Butch” Thomas passed away on 
December 22nd. Our condolences to 
Butch’s family. We will miss him. 
 
    We will be back in the River Valley 
Christian Church for indoor flying on 
Monday evening January 6th & back in 
the Paragon Elementary School gym on  
Friday evening January 10th.  Several are 
itching to get back to flying after the 
holiday break but at least it was warm 
enough to fly outdoors with above 
normal temperatures for a few days. 
 
    I found the picture on page 2 of the 
full scale Super Cub caught in the power 
lines on the internet. 
As you all know, everything on the 
internet is always true but if this is real, 
the pilot surely got the full scale dork 
award. 
 
    I added some dates to the event 
calendar from the Indy club for those 
who may wish to travel North to 
participate. It’s time to start planning for 
2020. It’s also time to renew your club 
membership, check your AMA 

expiration date, & your FAA registration renewal date. You 
might as well check your driver’s license, EAA, NRA, AAA, 
AARP, & your Mickey Mouse Club card while you’re at it. 



Event Calendar 
 

January 8  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

February 12  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

February 29, 2020  Annual Club Swap Meet 
 

March 11  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

March 28  Johnson County Swap Meet (Franklin) 
 

April 3-5  Toledo R/C Expo 
 

April 8  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

May 2  Indy RC All Electric Fly-In (IRCM Field) 
 

May 13  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

June 10  Monthly Club Meeting   (at the field) 
 

June 13  Indy R/C Floaty Plane Fly-In (IRCM Field) 
 

July 8  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

July 11  Indy R/C Anything R/C Fly-In (IRCM Field) 
 

July 20-26  EAA Airventure “Oshkosh” 
 

August 12  Monthly Club Meeting 
 

August 29 Indy R/C Toys For Tots Fly-In (IRCM Field) 

Don’t forget to support our sponsors! 
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    Mark has some certificates to pass out at the January 8th club 
meeting for those that didn’t make it to the Christmas dinner or 
got lost in the shuffle. See you at Dr. Matt’s Clariti office at 7:00 
P.M. 
 
    I scanned Jasper’s Christmas card because I liked the picture. 
You all might enjoy it too. It reminds me of Mark stringing 
Christmas lights on his motorcycle in his garage. 
Thanks Jasper... 


